DEFERRED PAYMENT AGREEMENTS

Students who have not signed a Deferred Pay-
ment Agreement for the Winter Quarter will
receive one in their school box. Please fill
this out, as instructed, and return it
immediately to the receptionist. This must
be done prior to pre-registering for Spring
Quarter.

STUDENT ACCOUNTS
~Winter Quarter accounts are due in full as of
ebruary 25th. Payment should be made by that
date. A 4% carrying charge will be assessed to
any unpaid balance as of the close of the
working day on February 25.

BASKETBALL GAMES!!

Northwest Christian College will be here
Friday, Feb.lst to play against our men's
team at 8:00! Be there for an exciting game!

ATTENTION!!!

There will be a Youth MIG meeting tonight,
(Thursday), in the SUB at 8:00 p.m. There

js some very important business to take care
of. Be there and share in an exciting time
in the Lord!

SUMMER MINISTRY TEAM TRYOUTS!

A11 students and faculty are encouraged to
attend the Summer Ministry Team tryouts on
Thursday, Jan. 31, at 7:00 p.m. in the Chapel.

WANT TO GIVE SOMEONE A HAND??
There will be a meeting today, (Thursday), in

"Through Jesus, therefonre,
Let us continually offer
to God a sacrifdice of
praise--the fruit of Lips
that confess his name. And
do not §onget to do good
and to shane with others,
fon with such sacrifices
God is pleased."

Hebrews 13:15616

NCNorthwest College
The Campus
BULLETIN

January 31, 1985

= ELELEEEEEEEEIIALLLIEEELLLIEEELIAALELLLEEEEEELEELEEEEITEELTIEEETTTLE

JOB SEARCH HOURS:
Bessie McMullen :
Terry O1p

. (Mon-Fri.)

9 a.m. -1p.m
- 4 p.m. (Mon.only)

Zip.m.

SENIOR CLASS MEETING!!!

On Monday, February 4th, there will be a
Senior Class Meeting in the chapel, after
chapel has been dismissed for registration.
This is a VERY IMPORTANT MEETING!

THE EVANGELISM MIG WILL BE GOING OUT IN...
full force this Friday. Both the street
people and the boat people will be going out.
Meet in the SUB by 6:00 for prayer and
preparation. Vans will leave at 7:00 sharp!
For more information contact John Marvin in
GB110 or Dean Miller in P507. The concert

" ministry will be going out to the Sammy Hagar

Concert at the Seattle Coliseum that night.
Meet in the SUB at the same time as the
Evangelism MIG if you're interested. Thanks!

W.0.M. WILL BE TAKING A SPECIAL OFFERING...

on Friday, February 1st, for a bible school
in Hong Kong that is in need of a typewriter.

APPLICATIONS MUST BE IN THE REGISTRAR'S OFFICE..

by Friday, March 1, . for E.T.T.A. Diplomas.

~F-7 at 2:00 p.m. of all foreign students and any others
#ho have an interest in cross-cultural communication. The
group is called "Hands" and is intended to create opportuni -
ties for cross-cultural relationships and the building of
support for students at Northwest who are either of
foreign nationality or from a non-anglo culture in the U.S.
Join us today for fellowship as we begin this ministry to
one another!!




BOOKSTORE NEWS!!!

ENCOURAGEMENT: THE KEY TO CARING
$8.95 Lawrence J. Crabb, Jr. and Dan B. Alle

—_—

) ¢

Encouraging others is the biblical responsibility
of every Christian. Because words have the power
to affect people deeply, the authors challenge
readers to learn to speak sincerely, with proper
impact, using words to encourage and help others.
This book challenges readers to become committed,
not to sharing themselves, but to sharing the
Lord by ministering to others' needs.

***x*xSpecial 30% sale on numerous tit el eeiaik

ANNOUNCING NORTHWEST COLLEGE'S FIRST ANNUAL

CHAPEL SCHEDULE FOR JANUARY 31 - FEBRUARY 8

5K RUN!!!, ..

Saturday, March 2, 1985. NC Students cost -
$4.00 with a T-Shirt, free without one.

ALL runners must pre-register by Feb.22,1985.
Registration forms are available at the
reception desk. Fees are to be paid at the .
cashier's window.

SUMMER HOME MISSIONS SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS
may be picked up at the reception desk in the
Administration Building. Two scholarships will
be awarded in the amount of full tuition for
one's senior year. Only those who will be
senior during the 1985-86 school year can
apply. The application should be turned in

to Dr. Braddy by February 28th.

ATTENTION MARRRIED STUDENTS!

MSA is sponsoring a progressive dinner for
you! The dates are Feb. 9th, (Saturday),

and Feb. 12th, (Tuesday) night. The times
will be according to how many sign up and
the schedules of those people. Please sign
up on the MSA Bulletin Board in the SUB

if you would 1ike to be involved. Please
call Kelly Almberg if you have any questions.
822-9629

THE SENIOR CLASS SKATE...

will be held on Tuesday, Feb.26th at the
Skate King in Bellevue, from 9:15 p.m. to
12:15 a.m. Cost will be $2.50. See you there!

1111YEARBOOK STAFF NEEDED FOR

Thursday - "Choices in Relationships" series
Friday - WOM - MAPS, Evan Paul cont.
Monday - Registration
Tuesday - Rev.W.Jack Bransford, Alaska
Superintendent
Wednesday- WOM - Randy Martin
Thursday - John Wycliffe Film
Friday - ASB - Harvey Walls

SPRING QUARTER REGISTRATION WILL BE FEB.4 - 8!
Monday, Feb.4, will be reserved for:those
students graduating this year. Sign up for? 7™
an appointment number at the Registrar's 0f1 __e.

COMING. 55 .

MAPS Representatives will be coming to inter-

view students who would be desirous of summer

MAPS appointments at home and abroad. Sign up

sheets are posted on the Dickey Plaza Bulletin
Board Cube. Please sign up by February 1st.

EOST. < oi

Baker's Dictionary of Theology. If you

borrowed this book or have found it somewhere
on campus, please return it as soon as possible
to Greg Wingard, GB514. Thank you!!

PLEASE BE AWARE. . .

when you're planning your Spring Quarter
schedule that there have been a few changes.
Updates are available in the Registrar's Office
beginning February 1st.

1985-861111

Any

Say cheese!

students who are interested in being on the
yearbook staff for 1985-86 please sign up on
the 1ist in the Dean of Students Office.



